

Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT

DILG-NAPOLCOM CENTER, EDSA COR. QUEZON AVE., QUEZON CITY http://www.dilg.gov.ph

OFFICIAL POPULATION OF THE POP

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

No. 2020-150

30 OCT 2020

TO

ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY AND MUNICIPAL MAYORS, PUNONG BARANGAYS, DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS, BARMM MINISTER OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT, THE PRIVATE SECTOR,

AND ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT:

INVITATION TO THE EASE OF DOING BUSINESS (EODB) FORUM 2020: ACCELERATING LOCAL

ECONOMIC GROWTH AMIDST THE NEW NORMAL

Every year, the Department of the Interior and Local Government conducts an Ease of Doing Business (EODB) Forum in partnership with the Department of Trade and Industry (DTI), Department of Information and Communications Technology (DICT), Anti-Red Tape Authority (ARTA) the Union of Local Authorities of the Philippines (ULAP), and select private sector groups. EODB Forum has been the platform where NGAs provide updates on new policies, information, trends, and developments to increase LGUs capabilities in providing a climate conducive for a resilient and sustainable business growth

For this year, we will conduct the EASE OF DOING BUSINESS FORUM 2020 with the theme "Accelerating Local Economic Growth Amidst the New Normal" on November 11, 2020 at 8:30 AM-12:30 PM via online platform. The forum will focus on NGA policies in support to the resumption of local businesses for the recovery of local economic development and the ease of doing business under the new normal.

In line with the above, we are cordially inviting all Local Chief Executives, including Punong Barangays, Business Permit and Licensing Officers (BPLOs), Office of the Building Officials (OBOs), Zoning Officers, Local Economic Development and Investment Promotions Officers (LEDIPOs), and DILG Regional and Field Offices to participate in these webinars.

Registration may be accessed through this link: http://bit.ly/EODB-Forum-2020

The official online platform that will be used is Microsoft Teams (MS). Links will be provided two (2) days before the scheduled activity. The Forum may also be watched through the Official DILG Facebook Page via Live Feed.

For queries, please contact BLGD Director Anna Liza F. Bonagua, CESO III or Division Chief Virginia S. Clavel, Local Fiscal Resource Development Division, BLGD thru email address eodbforum.dilg@gmail.com

Further, all DILG Regional Offices are required to facilitate the widest dissemination of this invitation.

For the guidance of all concerned.

EDUARDO M. AÑO

Secretary

